
Here’s my sample letter:  
Dear Representative,

I do not feel that Representative Nearman has done anything worth expulsion.  Expelling him seems vindictive and certainly does 
nothing to make Oregon deserve respect in our country.  I am more and more embarrassed to live here. I wish more people of 
integrity like Mike Nearman represented us.  Please do the right thing for all of us who live here and are represented by you.  Let 
this go and get on with the business of our state.

Vote No on HR 3 and do not remove Mike Nearman.

Sincerely,


